From: Erin O'Donnell 
Sent: Friday, November 09, 2018 6:03 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: FW: Please join us for lunch on November 7th

Good afternoon, Steve.   This is to advise that I attended a luncheon hosted by Southwest Airlines with the Chicago area partners.    As the largest airline at Midway, I attended in my role at Managing Deputy Commissioner of Midway to represent the City.   Southwest spoke very highly of their Midway operations and the City’s plans to enhance Midway through our capital program.  

At the luncheon, I have a small lunch (from the family style menu) and a Diet Coke.    

Please advise if additional action or reporting is needed.

Enjoy the long holiday weekend.

Erin

From: Patty Greene <Patty.Greene@wnco.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 15, 2018 8:30 AM
Subject: Please join us for lunch on November 7th

Good morning! Attached, please find the invitation for our November 7th Executive Update Luncheon. Two of our executives, Landon Nitschke and Bob Montgomery, will be on hand to discuss exciting changes ahead for Southwest Airlines and Midway Airport. It will be informative and fun! And, there will be prizes!

Please RSVP to me at your convenience before 10/31. We hope to see you there!

Best regards,

Patty

